From: registrar

Sent: July-27-17 2:49 PM

To: Zulma DeBonis

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 9:00 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Bradley Stewart

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Commissionaires

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Please don't accept this increase

| believe we being pulled in all directions over hydro, first you get saving because there expensive then you get pain
because of this. For me i am a guy who is only 4-5 dollars over minimum wage when the prices jump when minimum
wage increases i am going to have to decide how to cut down on hydro even more. Please don't accept this as it is going
to be even tougher to live on Jan 1,2018 when everyone is making 14 a hour.

-- Attachment --





